
Submitter: Judi Smrekar 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

No public or private funds should ever be used on these dogs and cats or any animal 

for research. This is unacceptable in this technological age. These are domestic 

animals who deserve loving homes not cages and pain.  


